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modern standard English. It is designed for learners at intermediate and advanced
levels and for teachers, and is equally suitable for quick reference to details or
for the moreleisured study of grammatical topics. The emphasis is on meaning in
the choice of grammatical pattern, and on the use of patterns in texts and in
conversations.
Business Phrasal Verbs Stephanie Burdine 2008-02-01 Business Phrasal Verbs
(CorpusLAB Series) contains explanations and exercises related to the most common
phrasal verbs used in Business English. The book also covers common phrases and
collocations used in Business English. So, for example, the book covers not just a
phrasal verb like "put in" but phrases such as "put in a bid." The book is
informed by the analysis of American English used in business situations and the
example sentences used in the book are based on real language.
The Discoursal Use of Phraseological Units Elena Arsenteva 2021-10-22 The book is
devoted to various problems of the discoursal use of phraseological units (PUs).
It explores both core use and contextual use of such units, as well as different
types of PU modifications, including addition, deletion, substitution, cleft use,
phraseological pun, and extended metaphor, among others. In addition, the book
also considers the translation of these modifications, which often present a very
serious issue.
A Syntactic Study of Idioms Anna Dąbrowska 2018-09-30 Since the general tendencies
of present-day English focus more on idiomatic usage, it seems to be worth paying
attention to the role phraseological units play in a language. In the field of
English phraseology, linguists have shown a constant interest in idioms.
Undoubtedly, not only are idioms an important part of the language and culture of
the society, but they also carry more impact than non-idiomatic expressions
because of their close identification with a particular language and culture. It
is difficult to speak or write English without using idioms, especially while
describing one’s emotional or mental condition. Therefore, it is interesting and
worthwhile to to analyse both the language of phraseological units and emotions.
In other words, this book focuses not only on idioms, but also on one’s
psychological condition. However, its purpose is neither to discuss the issues of
idioms and emotions from the psychological point of view, nor provide a conceptual
analysis of emotional metaphors. Instead, the book analyses idioms referring to
psychological states in English from the perspective of syntax, focusing
particularly both on the syntactic structure of this specific set of verbal psychidioms, and on the constraints on the way they are built. Therefore, the most
current studies, performed within the scope of the Phase Theory and the Idioms as
Phases Hypothesis are chosen to address certain syntactic problems that idioms
pose.

ALO Book 2 Javier Jara ALO Book 2 is part of a series of three books designed for
learning English on your own pace.
English Phrasal Verbs in Use Advanced Book with Answers Michael McCarthy
2017-07-27 Improve your understanding of phrasal verbs in English. Explanations
and practice of approximately 1,000 phrasal verbs, written for advanced-level (C1
to C2) learners of English. Perfect for both self-study and classroom activities.
Learn phrasal verbs in context, with lots of different topics, including 'Lectures
and seminars', 'Agreeing' and 'Social life'. Be confident about what you are
learning, thanks to Cambridge research into how English is really spoken and
written, and get better at studying by yourself, with study tips, follow-up tasks
and an easy to use answer key.
Collins COBUILD Idioms Dictionary HarperCollins UK 2012 This new edition of the
Collins COBUILD Idioms Dictionary offers comprehensive and up-to-date coverage of
the most important English idioms from around the world. Collins COBUILD Idioms
Dictionary offers in-depth coverage of the most important idioms in English, and
provides additional information about how common they are, in which contexts they
should be used, what they mean and how to use them. This edition has been fully
revised to provide learners with detailed information on idioms in a language that
is easy to understand. The new, 2-colour layout of the dictionary means that it is
easier than ever for students to find the information they need. With over a
thousand new idioms, this major new edition is packed with information on what
idioms really mean and how to use them. Many of the new idioms come from varieties
of English spoken all over the world, from Britain to the USA, from South Africa
to Australia. A new feature of this edition is the addition of helpful crossreferences, making finding the idiom you need easy. There is also a self-study
exercise section at the back of the book so that students can practise and
consolidate what they have learnt. The fully-revised thematic index provides
learners with the most useful English idioms, organized according to theme, along
with real corpus examples. As with all COBUILD products, the Collins Corpus
provides thousands of examples showing how the idioms are used in the English
language today. In addition, there are hundreds of fascinating notes on the
origins of idioms, which will allow students to gain a fuller understanding of the
English language. Attractively presented, the Collins COBUILD Idioms Dictionary
will prove to be a fascinating and invaluable resource for learners and teachers
of English and anyone who wants to gain a greater appreciation of the English
language.
Oxford Guide to English Grammar John Eastwood 1994 The Oxford Guide to English
Grammar is a systematic account of grammatical forms and the way they are used in
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Misunderstandings in English as a Lingua Franca David Deterding 2013-10-14 This
book explores the nature and causes of misunderstandings in ELF interactions. It
is based on a corpus of conversations between English speakers from south and east
Asia that helps us investigate what causes misunderstandings, particularly the
pronunciation, grammar, word choice, and discourse. The book also considers how
such misunderstandings may be signalled and repaired. Finally, it discusses the
implications for teaching English around the world and offers guidance to teachers
in enabling their students to become highly intelligible.
Idioms and Phrasal Verbs Ruth Gairns 2011 Oxford Word Skills improves students'
vocabulary and vocabulary learning skills. Short, clear presentations and lots of
opportunity for practice give students the confidence to use new vocabulary. 80
units at each level mean they cover a huge range of topics and everyday
situations. Extra practice and interactive activities on CD-ROM.
Africa, South and Southeast Asia Rajend Mesthrie 2008-12-10 This volume gives a
detailed overview of the varieties of English spoken in Africa, South and
Southeast Asia, including L1 varieties (such as White South African or St Helena
English), L2 varieties (such as Cameroon, Pakistani, or Malaysian English) as well
as pidgins and creoles (such as Nigerian or Ghanaian Pidgin). The chapters,
written by widely acclaimed specialists, provide concise and comprehensive
information on the phonological, morphological and syntactic characteristics of
each variety discussed. The articles are followed by exercises and study
questions. The exercises are geared towards students and can be used for classroom
assignments as well as for self study in preparation for exams. Instructors can
use the exercises, sound samples and interactive maps to enhance their classroom
presentations and to highlight important language features. The accompanying CDROM contains interactive maps and speech samples that supplement the printed
articles and offer material and data for further research. The rich detail found
in the chapters as well as the valuable tools on the CD-Rom make this survey of
English Varieties a mainstay for researchers and teachers. The content of the CDROM is online: http://www.varieties.mouton-content.com.
117 Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs: Workbook 2 Zhanna Hamilton
2013-06-19 Get the most out of the knowledge you learned in the ESL guide, 117
Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs, with this multiple choice workbook.
With this self-study ESL guide, you will be able to test your knowledge of the
most common idioms and phrasal verbs - and immediately hear the correct answer
after each question. This is the second of five workbooks based on the popular ESL
guide, 117 Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs.
Essentials of English Grammar & Composition N.K. Aggarwala 2020-01-01 Essentials
of English Grammar & Composition Goyal Brothers Prakashan
Speak Business English Like an American Amy Gillett 2006 CD and book designed to
teach idioms and expressions used in the American business world.
The Macmillan English Series 1969
117 Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs: Workbook 3 Zhanna Hamilton
2013-06-20 Get the most out of the knowledge you learned in the ESL guide, 117
Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs, with this multiple choice workbook.
With this self-study ESL guide, you will be able to test your knowledge of the
most common idioms and phrasal verbs - and immediately hear the correct answer
after each question. This is the third of five workbooks based on the popular ESL
guide, 117 Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs.
ALO Book 3 Javier Jara ALO Book 3 is part of a series of three books for learning
English on your own pace.
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117 Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs: Workbook 1 Zhanna Hamilton
2013-06-12 Get the most out of the knowledge you learned in the ESL guide 117 Most
Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs with this multiple-choice workbook. With
this self-study ESL guide, you will be able to test your knowledge of the most
common idioms and phrasal verbs - and immediately see the correct answer after
each question. This is the first of five workbooks based on the popular ESL guide
117 Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs, available separately.
117 Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs Zhanna Hamilton 2013-01-19
"Inspired By English brings you a collective work about 117 of the most commonly
used English idioms and phrasal verbs. This guide provides a short and memorable
meaning for each common phrase along with three real world examples of how they
are used. Many examples also focus on only one common phrasal meaning at a time so
that you learn faster and more efficiently"--Page [4] of cover.
The Most Common Errors in English Usage and how to Avoid Them Katherine HillMiller 1983 A review of English grammar covers dangling participles, split
infinitives, collective nouns, pronoun antecedents, punctuation, verb tenses,
agreement, and usage
English for Everyone Phrasal Verbs Dorling Kindersley, Inc 2021-03-02 Always
CAUGHT OUT by phrasal verbs? DIVE INTO this book to FIND OUT how these common -but confusing -- verbs work. WORK THROUGH the practice exercises and LISTEN TO the
free audio to BRUSH UP ON these everyday verbs and make your English more fluent
and natural.
Collocational and Idiomatic Aspects of Composite Predicates in the History of
English Laurel J. Brinton 1999 The focus of this carefully selected volume
concerns the existence, frequency, and form of composite/complex predicates (the
take a look construction) in earlier periods of the English language, an area of
scholarship which has been virtually neglected. The various contributions seek to
understand the collocational and idiomatic aspects of these structures, as well as
of related structures such as complex prepositions (e.g., on account of) and
phrasal verbs (e.g., look up), in their earliest manifestations. Moreover, study
of these constructions at the individual stages of English leads to diachronic
questions concerning their development, raising issues pertaining to
grammaticalization, lexicalization, and idiomaticization-processes which are not
always clearly differentiated nor fully understood.
English as a Global Language David Crystal 2012-03-29 David Crystal's classic
English as a Global Language considers the history, present status and future of
the English language, focusing on its role as the leading international language.
English has been deemed the most 'successful' language ever, with 1500 million
speakers internationally, presenting a difficult task to those who wish to
investigate it in its entirety. However, Crystal explores the subject in a
measured but engaging way, always backing up observations with facts and figures.
Written in a detailed and fascinating manner, this is a book written by an expert
both for specialists in the subject and for general readers interested in the
English language.
Concise Encyclopedia of Applied Linguistics Margie Berns 2010-03-20 Concise
Encyclopedia of Applied Linguistics formalizes, organizes and analyzes the
relation of knowledge about language to decision-making in practice. It
synthesizes research in psycholinguistics, educational linguistics and
sociolinguistics, freely crossing subject fields to establish innovative and
expert responses to some of the key debates in the field. Authored and compiled by
leaders in their various specialties and collated and extensively re-edited from
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the award-winning Encyclopedia of Language and Linguistics, Second Edition, this
collection will be an ideal one-stop desk reference solution for any linguistics
professional and researcher interested in how language operates at the leading
edge. Authoritative review of this dynamic field placed in an interdisciplinary
context Over 100 articles by leaders in the field Compact and affordable singlevolume format
The Ultimate Phrasal Verb Book Carl W. Hart 2017-03-08 Updated to reflect
questions found on the most recent ESL tests, this book presents 400 common
phrasal verbs as they are used in everyday English. Phrasal verbs are verbs
combined with prepositions or adverbs. Familiarity with phrasal verbs and
understanding their use as nouns (breakup, showoff, etc.) or adjectives (spacedout, broken-down, stressed-out, and many others) is essential to ESL students.
Updated information includes: the most commonly used phrasal verbs; activities and
examples that reflect our current technology and the world around us; an expanded
introduction for the teacher with a thorough breakdown and explanation of phrasal
verbs; and, a discussion of separable and inseparable phrasal verbs in Unit I, and
more. This book’s hundreds of examples in context and hundreds of exercises will
be extremely useful to ESL students who are preparing for TOEFL or who simply wish
to improve their English.
The English Phrasal Verb, 1650-present Paula Rodríguez-Puente 2019-01-31 A finegrained qualitative and quantitative analysis of phrasal verbs covering almost 400
years, based on large amounts of empirical evidence.
Idioms and Ambiguity in Context Wiltrud Wagner 2020-11-09 The present study
explores the aesthetic productivity of idiomatic ambiguity in children’s
literature. Looking at the connection between context and understanding of
idiomatic expressions in either their phrasal or their compositional reading, the
study investigates how ambiguity is activated, if, how, and when it is perceived
on the different levels of communication, and how literary texts use this
ambiguity in playful ways.
Idioms and Phrase Anglo Hindi Roshan Tolani 2018-01-01
Common European Framework of Reference for Languages: Learning, Teaching,
assessment Council of Europe 2020-05-05 The CEFR Companion volume broadens the
scope of language education. It reflects academic and societal developments since
the publication of the Common European Framework of Reference for Languages (CEFR)
and updates the 2001 version. It owes much to the contributions of members of the
language teaching profession across Europe and beyond. This volume contains: ► an
explanation of the key aspects of the CEFR for teaching and learning; ► a complete
set of updated CEFR descriptors that replaces the 2001 set with: - modalityinclusive and gender-neutral descriptors; - added detail on listening and reading;
- a new Pre–A1 level, plus enriched description at A1 and C levels; - a
replacement scale for phonological competence; - new scales for mediation, online
interaction and plurilingual/pluricultural competence; - new scales for sign
language competence; ► a short report on the four-year development, validation and
consultation processes. The CEFR Companion volume represents another step in a
process of engagement with language education that has been pursued by the Council
of Europe since 1971 and which seeks to: ► promote and support the learning and
teaching of modern languages; ► enhance intercultural dialogue, and thus mutual
understanding, social cohesion and democracy; ► protect linguistic and cultural
diversity in Europe; and ► promote the right to quality education for all.
Idiomaticity in the Basic Writing of American English Marion Okawa Sonomura 1996
Going beyond mere grammaticality, the author examines the basic writing skills of
117-most-common-english-idioms-and-phrasal-verbs-workbook-5

a group of community college students in Hawaii for errors in idiomaticity, or
native-like appropriateness of expression. (-The Way of My Life-, for example,
though grammatical, is unidiomatic compared to -My Way of Life-). Criteria are
suggested for the classification of "phrasematic" expressions, and a convenient
terminology comprising idioms, collocations, and formulas is developed. Increased
attention to idiomaticity is required, not only in language description, but also
in the academic writing of second language and creole speakers."
English as a Lingua Franca Ian Mackenzie 2014-03-14 English as a Lingua Franca:
Theorizing and Teaching English examines the English used among non-native
speakers around the world today and its relation to English as a native language,
as well as the implications for English language teaching. Challenging and
incisive, this book analyses positive and negative accounts of English as a lingua
franca, and its linguistic features, within the context of: native and World
Englishes multilingualism and intercultural communication sociolinguistic issues
including accent and identity classroom teaching and learning English as a Lingua
Franca is a useful guide for teachers and trainee teachers, and will be essential
reading for advanced students and linguists concerned with multilingualism,
language contact, language learning, language change, and the place of English in
the world today.
McGraw-Hill's Dictionary of American Idoms and Phrasal Verbs Richard Spears
2006-02-03 Learn the language of Nebraska . . .and 49 other states With more
entries than any other reference of its kind, McGraw-Hill’s Dictionary of American
Idioms and Phrasal Verbs shows you how American English is spoken today. You will
find commonly used phrasal verbs, idiomatic expressions, proverbial expressions,
and clichés. The dictionary contains more than 24,000 entries, each defined and
followed by one or two example sentences. It also includes a Phrase-Finder Index
with more than 60,000 entries.
117 Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs: Workbook 4 Zhanna Hamilton
2013-06-20 Get the most out of the knowledge you learned in the ESL guide, 117
Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs, with this multiple choice workbook.
With this self-study ESL guide, you will be able to test your knowledge of the
most common idioms and phrasal verbs - and immediately hear the correct answer
after each question. This is the fourth of five workbooks based on the popular ESL
guide, 117 Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs.
Speak English Like an American Amy Gillett 2004 The audio CD contains all of the
dialogues in the book.
117 Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs: Workbook 5 Zhanna Hamilton
2013-06-20 Get the most out of the knowledge you learned in the ESL guide, 117
Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs, with this multiple choice workbook.
With this self-study ESL guide, you will be able to test your knowledge of the
most common idioms and phrasal verbs - and immediately hear the correct answer
after each question. This is the fifth of five workbooks based on the popular ESL
guide, 117 Most Common English Idioms and Phrasal Verbs.
100 English Dialogs - A Traveler’s Companion - Practical Thematic Dialogs for Your
English Language Needs Rhett Marvell 2014-05-25 100 English Dialogs is an
indispensable traveler’s companion. Particularly useful for readers who want to
amplify and diversify their English skills, the purpose of this quick reference
guide to vocabulary and structure is to raise awareness of improvement potential
and provide exposure to spoken English, while encouraging and challenging readers
to explore common patterns of usage that are essential to modern English
communication. Beginners, intermediate, and advanced non-native speakers will be
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Management, Economics and Marketing (IAC-MEM 2018) and Engineering, Transport, IT
and Artificial Intelligence (IAC-ETITAI 2018)
A Dictionary of Confusable Phrases Yuri Dolgopolov 2016-02-01 Covering over 10,000
idioms and collocations characterized by similarity in their wording or
metaphorical idea which do not show corresponding similarity in their meanings,
this dictionary presents a unique cross-section of the English language. Though it
is designed specifically to assist readers in avoiding the use of inappropriate or
erroneous phrases, the book can also be used as a regular phraseological
dictionary providing definitions to individual idioms, clichés, and set
expressions. Most phrases included in the dictionary are in active current use,
making information about their meanings and usage essential to language learners
at all levels of proficiency.

able to increase their vocabulary and conversational skills, while improving their
command of both spoken and written English. Readers are encouraged to expand their
knowledge through numerous other pertinent sources—many of which mentioned in
their respective dialogs. Whilst there is no substitute for reading the book in
its entirety, whether you are planning an in-depth study or not, these resources
are here for your use, to employ in the way which will best suit your Englishlanguage needs.
Speak Better Business English and Make More Money Amy Gillett 2010-06-25
Idiom Structure in English Adam Makkai 1972-01-01
Idioms in the News - 1,000 Phrases, Real Examples
Proceedings of IAC 2018 in Vienna Group of Authors 2018-07-02 International
Academic Conferences: Teaching, Learning and E-learning (IAC-TLEl 2018) and
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